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March 2024                                                                                       

End of Term Easter Egg Hunt  

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We are holding a whole school Easter Egg Hunt on Thursday 28th March and invite you to come 

along and join the fun! If you are able to make it, children can be collected from their classroom at 

2:30pm. 

Friends of Whitwell Primary School will be holding the Easter raffle draw as the Easter Egg Hunt 

starts at 2:35pm, so pop along to the outdoor classroom on KS2 playground to see if you are a 

winner! They have also provided an Easter egg for every child that can be collected at any point 

after the raffle draw from the outdoor classroom.   

Children whose adults are unable to attend will still take part in the hunt and will be paired up with 

younger/older children in school.  

Once you have completed the egg hunt (and collected your egg!) you are free to take your child 

home. All other children will remain in school until normal home time.  

We look forward to seeing lots of you on the day to help us celebrate Easter and the end of term!  

 

Kind regards and Happy Easter! 

 

Mr Stirling 

 

 

 

 

 


